
Federal Legislative Committee Meeting

March 18-19, 2015

Federal Legislative Trip to Washington, D.C.

On March 18, 2015, a quorum of the Federal Legislative Committee will arrive in
Washington, D.C. Meetings to discuss Long Beach’s 2015 Adopted Federal Legislative
Agenda, as well as advocate for pertinent federal issues affecting Long Beach as
specified on the 2015 Adopted Federal Legislative Agenda will take place March 18-19,
2015. The Federal Legislative Committee will conclude their trip on March 19, 2015.

Federal Legislative Committee Attendees:
Councilmember Rex Richardson, Chair
Councilmember Stacy Mungo, Vice Chair
Councilmember Lena Gonzalez, Member

City of Long Beach Staff Attendee:
Diana Tang, Manager of Government Affairs

Meetings Requested by the Federal Legislative Committee for this trip:

 Office of Senator Dianne Feinstein
 Office of Senator Barbara Boxer
 Office of Representative Alan Lowenthal
 Office of Representative Janice Hahn
 Office of Representative Kevin McCarthy
 Office of Management and Budget
 Army Corps of Engineers
 United States Department of Justice
 United States Department of Transportation
 United States Department of Housing and Urban Development
 United States Department of Labor


